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BSA member Clyde & Co have produced the following article on the Strikes (Minimum Service Levels) 
Bill. For further information, or to find out more about the BSA, please contact bsa@bsa-org.com  
 
Overview 
 
The Strikes (Minimum Service Levels) Bill is intended to provide powers to introduce minimum levels 
of service during strikes across certain key sectors. The government’s intention is to mitigate the 
disruption of strike action to the public and ensure their safety. If the Bill is passed, employers 
covered by the new rules will be able to issue a work notice to unions setting out who is required to 
work during a strike. The Bill was introduced into Parliament in January 2023 by Grant Shapps and 
was swiftly voted through the House of Commons. The Bill is currently progressing through the House 
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Before serving a work notice (or amending a work notice), the employer must consult the union and 
have regard to their views on how many people are identified in the work notice and the work they 
are required to undertake in order to meet the MSLs. In practice this will mean that there will need 
to be an attempt to achieve 
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